
WRIGHT BROS

The Wright brothers â€“ Orville (August 19, â€“ January 30, ) and Wilbur ( April 16, â€“ May 30, ) â€“ were two American
aviation pioneers generally .

When Lilienthal died in a glider crash, the brothers decided to start their own experiments with flight. At the
time of its sidling it had raised to a height of probably 12 to 14 feet. The brothers started by building kites
based on the flight mechanics of birds they had observed, then moved on to manned gliders. The Wrights sent
a telegram about the flights to their father, requesting that he "inform press. After the Kitty Hawk powered
flights, the Wrights made a decision to begin withdrawing from the bicycle business so they could concentrate
on creating and marketing a practical airplane. The wind, according to our anemometers at this time, was
blowing a little over 20 miles corrected 27 miles according to the Government anemometer at Kitty Hawk.
Both brothers were eager to pilot the first flight. Kitty Hawk was chosen for its consistent winds, which were
good for testing kites and gliders and also for taking off with an underpowered airplane. At just 12 o'clock
Will started on the fourth and last trip. The course for the next four or five hundred feet had but little
undulation. Wilbur made the last and longest flight,  Visit Website Though most of his injuries healed, the
incident plunged Wilbur into a depression. Step 1 for the Wright brothers was to do a literature search on the
state of aeronautical knowledge at the time. Severely damaged, the airplane never flew again. They spent the
time attempting to persuade the U. The problem they and everyone else had faced was how to generate enough
power to get the machine off the ground and to keep it going once it was up in a stable and steady flight. All of
their hard work, experimentation and innovation came together that December day as they took to the sky and
forever changed the course of history. With further input from the Wrights, the U. The finished blades were
just over eight feet long, made of three laminations of glued spruce. They turned to their shop mechanic,
Charlie Taylor , who built an engine in just six weeks in close consultation with the brothers. Capper , later
superintendent of the Royal Balloon Factory. Nevertheless, at first this Flyer offered the same marginal
performance as the first two. European skepticism In skeptics in the European aviation community had
converted the press to an anti-Wright brothers stance. In addition, the experience of designing and building
lightweight, precision machines of wood, wire, and metal tubing was ideal preparation for the construction of
flying machines. In that city a pair of twins, Otis and Ida, were born and died in  Daniels, W. The wings had
significantly greater curvature, a highly inefficient feature the Wrights copied directly from Lilienthal. When
out about the same distance as Will's, I met with a strong gust from the left which raised the left wing and
sidled the machine off to the right in a lively manner. The brothers notified several newspapers prior to their
historic flight, but only one - the local journal - made mention of the event. The Wrights decided on twin "
pusher " propellers counter-rotating to cancel torque , which would act on a greater quantity of air than a
single relatively slow propeller and not disturb airflow over the leading edge of the wings. Library of Congress
historian Fred Howard noted some speculation that the brothers may have intentionally failed to fly in order to
cause reporters to lose interest in their experiments. Fully confident in their new wind tunnel results, the
Wrights discarded Lilienthal's data, now basing their designs on their own calculations. The first successful
flight took place on the 17th of December,  On March 23, , the Wrights applied for their famous patent for a
"Flying Machine", based on their successful glider. Writing to his superiors, Lahm smoothed the way for
Wilbur to give an in-person presentation to the U. And although their name might carry some controversy,
nobody doubts their contribution to aviation. While there we called on Capt. Behind the scenes, however,
there was a division of labor.


